
-~-Beginning-~- 

 

(Intro Plays) 

_____________________ 

Gooooood Morning SILVER TRAIL! This is  Kendra and Joseph coming  to you 

from the WSTM Live studio! Today is Tuesday, October 12th, 2021. Students at 

this time please ensure that your IDs are on and fully visible. 

_____________________  

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 

(Pledge Pic Shows) 

_____________________ 

Please Be Seated 

__________________ 

(Computer Shows Affirmation Slide) 

Our affirmation for today is: It's okay to be scared(Computer Shows Moment of 

Silence Slide) 

At this time, we will observe our One Minute Moment of Silence. 

Our Moment of Silence has concluded. Let’s head over to Kendra at the news 

desk.  

___________________________:) 

(Slideshow Worker Gets Mindfulness Video Ready) 

(KENDRA Reads Announcements) 

_________________ 

From Mrs. Mankowski 

It’s never too late to join us at the STMS Percussion Club! The next meeting is 

on Thursday, October 14th in room 118 from 3:45 to 5:30pm. 

_________________ 

From Mrs. Ilnitskiy: Attention cheerleaders, 

Please make sure you have signed up for the cheer remind app. That is where the 

tryout routines were uploaded. Tryouts are Thursday, 10/14 and Friday, 10/15. 

You'll know via remind what day you should attend. 

 __________________ 

From Mrs. Cannady  

Attention Builders Club Members! We will have our first planning meeting today 

from 3:45 - 4:30pm in room 179. Please be sure to bring your signed permission 

form, pay the membership fee online and bring your printed receipt. Thank you 

and see you there! 

__________________ 

From Mr. Miller 

Attention all STMS Drama Club Members, 



Please check the STMS Drama Canvas page before Wednesday's meeting. Only 

group A will attend the meeting on Wednesday, October 13. Once again PLEASE 

check the STMS Drama Canvas page to find out which group you're in. Only 

Group A will be coming to tomorrow's meeting. This Wednesday’s meeting for 

group a only will take place in room 142 after school. 

______________________ 

From Mr. Kabeche: 

Two friendly reminders: Number One, Tomorrow’s Engineering Club meeting is 

going to be in room 224. The last room in our building past the 6th Grade Center 

before you get to the portables. Number Two, Please make sure that your parents 

paid the Engineering Club dues and bring the form to Mr. Kabeche. 

_____________________ 

From Mr. Bukstel: 

Due to Teacher Planning, the Chess Club meeting scheduled for October 20th will 

be held tomorrow, Wednesday October 13 at 8:15 am in room 183. WE REPEAT 

___________________. 

Let's see what Keyra has to say about today’s lunch and weather 

(Keyra reads lunch and weather then sends it back to Kendra on desk) 

 ____________________ 

 

That's it for today. Have a Terrific Tuesday. Stay Safe Mustangs! 

(Outro Plays) 

 


